SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
SITE NOTICE

We, Maryphad Ltd.
intend to apply for

PLANNING PERMISSION AND RETENTION PERMISSON

for development at this site,

Salmon leap Inn - Protected Structure -
Cooldrinagh Lane (R148) Leixlip Co Dublin

The Development will consist of:

New pedestrian exit for emergency exit purposes only from site along
Cooldrinagh Lane (R148) and for new toilet facilities for existing
function room previously approved (Reg Ref SD15A/0258) to replace
existing temporary toilet accommodation and for retention permission
for a period of not more than 4 years for tent structure providing
covered link between existing function room and moveable dining
booths in part of existing car park

The planning application may be inspected or purchased at the offices of South
Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 during its public opening
hours of Monday to Friday from 10.00 A.M. to 4.00 PM and may also be viewed
on the Council's website - www.sdcc.ie

A submission or observation in relation to the application may be made in writing
to South Dublin County Council on payment of a fee of €20.00 within 5 weeks of
receipt of the application by South Dublin County Council and such submissions
or observations will be considered by the Planning Authority in making a decision
on the application. The Planning Authority may grant permission subject to or
without conditions or may refuse to grant permission.

SIGNED T w/i TQ;Z«,
JOHN-FAYLOR

Of J Taylor Architects Ltd 39, North Avenue, Mount Merrion, Co Dublin.

DATE OF ERECTION OF SITE NOTICE: 01 November 2022




